
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 
Kiln Library 
Highway 603 
Kiln, MS 39556 
 
November 13th, 2008      www.bayoaksquiltguild.org             

 
Please note the change in our meeting place.  This will be our meeting 

place through the rest of this year. 
 
Treasurer’s Report  A complete report will be given at the business meeting. 
              
No November Birthdays     
  
Ugly Fabric Challenge.  Rules are as follows: 

1. Keep your quilt design or layout a secret!  Do not show or tell any other guild member until the 
showing at the Christmas party. 

2. The ugly fabric must be prominent and the most visible piece that catches your eye. 
3. Your quilt should be between 72”and 96” around the perimeter in any shape you choose. 
4. Your quilt must be completed, quilted and bound by the Christmas Party.  
5. Use no more than four (4) other fabrics and any design you wish. 
6. You must label and name your quilt. 
7. Do not make a Christmas quilt. 
 

Retreat We are being held responsible for the $100 deposit on the retreat facility.  We are asking all 
members that signed up to go, to please pay their part of this and reimburse Melba LaCaze $9.00 each. She 
personally put up money to cover the deposit. 
 
Red Plaid Quilt   We have sold many tickets at the MQA meeting and the lucky person will be chosen at our 
Christmas Party.  There is still time to sell to your family and friends and to buy some of your own. 
 
Christmas Party Bobbie Yaniga has offered to make her home in Diamondhead available for our 
Christmas party. Please mark your calendar for December 11th.  Many thanks to Bobbie for her kind offer of 
her beautiful new home. We will have a sign up sheet for food at the Nov. meeting. 
 
Hand Squares Due at this meeting. 
 
Nominating Committee Report   Lou Ada Hanson, Carol Rivolo and Kay Buccola have given their time and 
energy to make sure we have a slate of officers for 2009. Kay Guillot has also offered to take over the 
newsletter duty…thanks so much Kay!  The slate of officers submitted will be discussed and submissions form 
the floor will also be accepted at the Nov. business meeting.   
 
Proposed for 2009 
President: Therese Springer 
Vice President: Carol Rivolo 
Secretary: Melba LaCaze 
Treasurer: Chris Jarrell 
 
Please keep Solveig Wells in your thoughts and prayers as she goes through a new health challenge. 
 
Don’t forget to bring your Show and Tell  
Sew Long, Gloria Burlette   
 

http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.org/

